

CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-0788

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 92-129

From:

Mayor Stein

Date:

December 4, 1992

Subject:

Ordinance No. 93-02 - Senior Advisory Commission

Hugh Johnson, President of Wasilla Area Seniors, Inc., has suggested that the Wasilla Senior Advisory Commission be reactivated. Hugh believes that many issues are now before the public that relate to seniors and that Wasilla needs an active advisory group. Housing, state benefit programs and the aging population are at least three concerns.

With Mr. Johnson's input the existing code has been revised to provide for a WASI representative. Some of the language in "powers and duties" has been re-written to better fit today's first class city status. All members terms on the old commission have expired and it is inactive.

We offer Ordinance No. 93-02 for your consideration and suggest that it be introduced and set for public hearing on January 11, 1993.

Following adoption, new members may be appointed and the commission may be activated.

John C. Stein, Mayor